Dear Councilmember,

We as employees of Sholom Community Alliance are strongly opposing and petitioning the
proposed changes to the master plan of the Nova Academy School. As employees of
Sholom, we are able to enjoy the many benefits of our facility and its surrounding natural
area much like our residents do.

Part of our role as Sholom employees is to create and uphold the best environment /care
for our residents. As we have heard of your plans for the Nova Academy School, we believe
you are creating a problem in our ability to accomplish this. Here are our 3 main concerns:

1. The view from our facility to the bluffs / riverside. This view is very beautiful and
pleasant. We as employees are able to enjoy this beautiful view just as much as our
residents do.

2. With spaces for parking already limited, we depend on the open spots that are
available on the street. With the addition of the school, there will be less spots
available for us to park.

3. With the addition of more vehicles, the increase of safety concerns for all of us does
as well. There will be a tendency for more accidents and conflict.

As employees of Sholom we want to be able to protect the activities and safety of our
residents and other staff. This plan clearly will affect our ability to accomplish this. As
members of this community we feel it is important to have our voice heard. This is an
important choice for our community, please take into consideration our concerns and
reconsider the plan for the Nova Academy School.

Sincerely,
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